
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
PSE.com 

September 23, 2022 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: In the Matter of the Petition of Puget Sound Energy for an Order 
Approving Recommended Independent Evaluator 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”), please find Puget Sound 
Energy’s Petition for Approval of Its Recommended Independent Evaluator. PSE will be 
providing copies of the petition to the individuals on the parties of record in Docket UE-
210037. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ Jason Kuzma 

Jason Kuzma, WSBA #38130 

Attachments 

cc: Sally Brown (sally.brown@utc.wa.gov) 
Lisa Gafken (lisa.gafken@atg.wa.gov) 
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